
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross 

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.holycrossrc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

Come and pray with us! 

We celebrate Eucharist 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 AM; Saturday 5:00 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM & 11:30 AM 

The 9:00 Weekday Mass & Sunday 11:30 Mass are livestreamed on Facebook. 
 

We celebrate Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:30 PM - 4:15 PM; Wednesday after 9:00 AM Mass 

 

Vision Statement:  Holy Cross is a vibrant Catholic community striving to maintain a spirit of 
welcome to all, serving as a guiding beacon to nourish and sustain prayer, work and play. 

30th Sunday in Ordinary Time - October 23, 2022 

  

“...for all those who 

exalt themselves  

will be humbled, and 

those who humble 

themselves will be 

exalted.” 

The Pharisee and the Tax Collector 

Luke 18:14 
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WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax: 631.265.2229 + Email: parish@holycrossrc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday - Friday, 9 AM - 4 PM (closed 12:15 - 1 PM) 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 

PASTORAL TEAM 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary, ext.122 

Mr. Roberto Maza 
Custodian 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone, ext.111 
Religious Education Secretary 
(mpannone@holycrossrc.org) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister/Webmaster 

 

Remembering Our Sick 
 

Please pray for those in our parish who are sick, 
their families and caregivers: 

 

  Bob Alderdice    Theresa Arzillo  
  Jo Barry      Kathy Barry 
  Barbara Bombace   Dan Bryan 
  Ann Callari     Pattie Daly-Matonti 
  Manuela Diaz    Matthew DiPietro 
  Ann Egan     Jim Emerson 
  Syl Evangelista    Ralph Farino 
  Sienna Fricke    Robert Gann 
  Debbie Jablinowski  Diane Jones 
  Maureen Jost    Kristen Kennedy 
  Roberta Lamb    Dora Libretti  
  Gerald Losquadro  Charlotte Lynch  
  Viola Malek     Erin & baby Malley 
  Jeanne Marie Malley  Olivia Melia  
  Loretto Narducci   Mary Polik-Gunther 
  Carina Ranieri    Liam Richards 
  Elaine Ruane    Joseph Santamaria 
  Barbara Sherry   Celeste Sichenze 
  Kyle Sweeney    Peter Warns 

   Danny Youngworth 

New Life  
in Christ 
New Life  
in Christ 

   Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of October 23, 2022, 9AM Mass 

Mon.  Elisa Mercurio (living) 

Tue.  Jenna Pobjecky (living) 

Wed.   John Onofrio 

Thu.   Michele Conlon Fini (living) & 

   Dane Domonkos (living) 

 

Saturday, October 29th, 5 PM Mass  

Eric Schwarz, Thomas Brophy, Carmela & Michael 

Terranova, Dr. Joseph Terranova, Geraldine Conti, 

William John Kelly Jr.   

 

Sunday, Oct. 30th, 31st Sun. in Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM Susan Pilewski 

9:30 AM People of the Parish       

11:30 AM Robert Alderdice Jr., Patricia Clausson, 

    Ruben Vazquez Pintor, Robert Clark,  

    Mary Ellen O’Neill 

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor, ext.115 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate, ext.116 

Deacon Joseph Maffeo 
Pastoral Minister, ext.124 

Mrs. Michele Hall 
Pastoral Associate, ext.120 

Mrs. Tricia Clarke, ext.112  
Director of Religious Ed. 

Mrs. Kelley Mowat, ext.113 
Coordinator of Parish Outreach 

Ms. Karina D’Angelo 
Bookkeeper 

If you would like to have the name of your loved 
one listed in our prayers for the sick, please call 
631-265-2200 x122. 
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HAPPY MID OCTOBER 
by Father Michael 

   I was delighted with last week’s Family Fall Festival.  The weather on Saturday 
could not have been more perfect.  Over 100 kids visited our pumpkin patch at the 
garden and helped themselves to a free pumpkin.  We also offered face painting and 
sand art for no cost.  I’m grateful to the Nesconset Fire Department for bringing some 
of their equipment here for both the young and old to look at.  I had a blast sitting in 
the driver’s seat pretending I was responding to a call.  Unfortunately, none of the 
junior fire hats fit me.  Thank you to our Outreach Coordinator, Kelley Mowat, who 
coordinated the day’s festivities.  Thank you to the many helping hands who brought 
this event to life.   
 
   This event was not a fundraiser.  We had some raffles and charged nominal prices 
for food items to help off-set the cost.  Our hope was to be able to provide an outing 
for families that did not cost a fortune.  I have heard so many stories of families who 
head out east to enjoy pumpkin picking and the other autumn activities.  In some 
instances, the admission costs and other charges can make these kinds of outings 
prohibitively expensive.  We were not able to provide a corn maze or tractor rides, but 
we were able to offer a simple day that provided some fun for the families.  It only 
benefits the church when our parish can become more and more a part of family life.     
 
   I’m looking for a parishioner who has some carpentry skills.  I need a wooden cube 
made which is approximately one foot square.  I’m thinking it can be made from 
plywood.  If you have the tools and skills to help me with this, I would love to hear 
from you. 

Men’s Evening Prayer 
Monday, October 24, 7:00-8:30 PM 

 
From Wild Man to Wise Man... 
 Are you a king, warrior, lover, or magician? 
  What does it mean to be son, brother, father? 
    
     The Spirit unfolds in the  
    hearts of men in a unique way.   

 
Join us as we begin to explore male spirituality.  
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Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, October 23rd     After 9:30 Mass 

• BAPTISM GATHERING    Fr. Joe Room 

• BAPTISMS      1PM Worship Area 

 

Monday, October 24th     4 - 6:30 PM 

• SPECIAL NEEDS      Atr., Fr. Joe Room 

• MEN’S PRAYER     7PM Chapel 

 

Tuesday, October 25th     10 AM 

• IN STITCHES       Fr. Joe Room 

• ALTAR SERVER TRNG. 4:30PM  Worship Area 

• LITURGY TEAM    7PM Fr. Joe Room 

 

Wednesday, October 26th    11:30AM-2:30PM  

• SENIOR GROUP       Atrium 

• ENCOUNTER   4PM or 7PM  Chapel/Atrium 

 

Thursday, October 27th    1 - 3 PM 

• DRESS A GIRL       Atrium 

• RCIA        7PM Fr. Joe Room 

 

Friday, October 28th     6 - 9 PM 

• HALLOWEEN PARTY     All Areas 

 

Saturday, October 29th    9 AM 

• BUILDINGS & GROUNDS    Fr. Joe Room 

Scripture Readings for October 30th, 2022 
 

  +  Wisdom 11:22-12:2 
  +  2 Thessalonians 1:11-2:2 
  +  Luke 19:1-10 

Celebrants for Next Weekend’s 
Masses, October 29th/30th 

  5:00 PM    Fr. Michael 
  8:00 AM    Fr. Michael 
  9:30 AM    Fr. Michael 
11:30 AM    Fr. Michael 

PARISH NEWS 
 Banns of Marriage  
    

    First  Time  
 

Julianna Foertsch & Daniel Montesion 
 

Second Time  
 

Katelyn Connolly & Kevin Recupero 

Special Collection 
 
This weekend we will also be collecting for World 
Mission Sunday.  We are called to offer our prayers 
and financial help for the Church’s missionary work 
in Asia, Africa, Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin 
America and Europe.  Thank you for your support! 

An Invitation from the Sisters of St. Joseph! 
  
The Sisters of St. Joseph of Brentwood would like to invite you, women and men, to hear 
about their Associate Program, begun many years ago.   
  
An Associate participates in the spiritual life and the mission of the Sisters of St. Joseph.  
Before making a commitment, there is a period of time and meetings to discern if this is a call 
from God in her/his life. 
  
Sister Rosaleen and Sister Maura, together with CSJ Associate, Linda Olson, will be in the 
Atrium after each Mass (Sat. 5 PM, Sun. 8, 9:30 & 11:30 AM) for two weekends — October 
22-23 and October 29-30 — with handouts and an opportunity to receive more information 
about the CSJ Associates.  



5 

A Message from Parish Outreach 
 

We are thankful to our dedicated Pantry Stocking teams that meet every month to stock the 
monthly food donations from our generous parishioners.  This monthly sorting keeps our 
pantry shelves sorted and “in date” while restocking the shelves with donated food.  We 
are grateful for their dedication and hard work month after month and year after year.  We 
invite you to join the Pantry Stocking team as a new pantry team member or as an 
alternate.  If interested, please call Outreach at 631-265-2200.  

      Family Fall Festival 
 

The idea of a Family Fall Festival started with our very own Outreach Community 
Garden.  It was decided in the beginning of the year that the focus of the garden would be 
a fall crop of pumpkins, gourds, sunflowers and corn.  These crops were the foundation 
for our Family Fall Festival, which was planned for Saturday, October 15th.  A committee 
was formed, consisting of many dedicated volunteers who shared their time, talent and 

treasure to make the festival the fantastic event it was.  It was a wonderful day filled with fun, families, food, 
and plenty of pumpkins!  The committee members include Jackie Vecchiarelli, MaryAnn Viscusi, Barbara 
Burger, Annmarie Zimmermann, Jude Pickel, Tricia Clarke, Susan Lampach, Kim Loh Bodor, Karen 
Foertsch, Gerri and Charlie Schreiber.  Thank you so very much for all your hard work.  Without you all, the 
festival would not have been so successful.  
 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered to assist in the many activities of the day.  We were so lucky to have 
such a wonderful response when we asked for volunteers.  A special thank you to our bakers who created 
delicious treats for the taste testing contest and our judges who had the hard job of picking a winner (recipes 
for all entries can be found on our website). 
 
I must say a special thank you to Lisa Superina, our talented face painter, who shared her special artistry with 
us all, to our chef, Glenn Beccarelli, who cooked all day to feed the crowd, to Barbara and Bill Burger for the 
large festival signs located by the entrance and exit of the church, to Frank Mondo for sharing his gift of  
photography and capturing the joy of all those who attended, to the Nesconset Fire Department for joining us 
for the day, Glenn@Islandt-shirts.com who supplied our Holy Cross sweatshirts and T-shirts (if interested in 
purchasing, please stop by the Parish Office) and to Kim and Andrew Bodor who donated all the pumpkins for 
our Pumpkin Patch.  Of course, I would be remiss if I did not say a special thank you to Father Michael for all 
his support.  He wanted this to be a family centered affordable day for families.  I think we accomplished that.   
 
This event was truly a labor of love.  The whole day exemplified the everyday spirit found at Holy Cross —  
one of love, welcome, and friendship.  This truly is a special place, and I feel blessed to be part of it.   
 
                 Peace,  
                 Kelley 

  Come to the office to buy your Holy Cross sweatshirt or long-sleeved T-shirt! 
  $20 long-sleeved T-shirt 

  $25 sweatshirt 
  Cash, check or credit card accepted 

  Thank you for supporting the Parish of the Holy Cross! 

PARISH NEWS 

THANK YOU! 

mailto:Glenn@Islandt-shirts.com
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          October 2022  
 
 
Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 
We are aware that during the past year you may have 
experienced the death of a loved family member or friend.  Our 
parish community of Holy Cross wishes to be with you at a 
special Mass for the bereaved. 
  
You, your family, and friends are cordially invited to celebrate a 

 

SPECIAL MASS OF REMEMBRANCE 

ON THE FEAST OF ALL SOULS  

 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 

 at 7pm  

 
We hope as many people as possible are able to join us for 
this special Mass, which celebrates the Eternal Life of your 
deceased family member or friend.  A candle will be lit for 
your deceased family member during the Mass. 
 
We look forward to being with you and praying with you. 
 
          Peace, 
 
          Your Holy Cross Family 
 
 All parishioners who were 
 buried from Holy Cross 
 will have their names read 
 during the Mass. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PARISH OUTREACH 
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Holiday Bereavement Support Group 
 

 
If you are grieving a loss, the holidays can be a particularly 
difficult time. Grief is like taking the color out of your world any 
time of the year, yet during a holiday those grieving often 
experience a more intense sense of loss.  
  
Please join us for this 3-week session focusing on:  
 

“Ways to Handle Grief During the Holidays.”  
 

This Bereavement Group is for anyone dealing with the loss of a 
loved one.  We will meet Wednesdays from 1:30 to 3:30 PM.  

The dates are as follows: 
 

November 2nd, November 9th and November 16th 
 
Please register by calling Holy Cross Outreach at 631-265-2200 
ext. 113, leave your name and number, and you will be contacted 
by the Facilitator of the group.  We welcome you to share, listen 
and find companionship with others who are encountering grief 
at this holiday time.  Hopefully, together we will uncover ways to 
go through the holidays with a little joy.   

PARISH OUTREACH 
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PARISH OUTREACH 

Thanksgiving Baskets 
 
“When we are generous in welcoming people and sharing something 
with them—some food, a place in our homes, our time—not only do we 
no longer remain poor: we are enriched…”   

Pope Francis 
 

We invite you and your families to consider participating in helping a family this 
Thanksgiving season.  We will again be supplying Thanksgiving dinners to people from 
our community who need assistance.  Last year we were able to provide 38 families 
with a complete Thanksgiving meal.  Once again, we look to our parish community for 
volunteers to help make this possible. 
 
Each volunteer will be responsible for buying and packaging the food for a 
basket.  They will be given the suggested menu and shopping list with 
supermarket gift cards to cover the cost.  
 
The completed baskets will be brought to the parish center on  
 

Sunday, November 20
th

, between 3:00pm and 5pm. 
 
We hope this program will offer those in our parish the opportunity to share with our 
struggling neighbors, making Thanksgiving a time of joy and blessings.  Over the years 
we have seen many parish families embrace this project with creativity and 
enthusiasm.  Our Outreach folks are always touched by the caring of the community of 
Holy Cross. 
 
Anyone interested in participating can sign up in the Atrium after the Masses the 
weekend of October 29

th
 and 30

th
.  

 
Donations of money or supermarket gift cards will also be greatly appreciated and 
very necessary to help defray the expenses of this program.  Envelopes marked 
“Thanksgiving” can be dropped in the collection basket or brought to the Outreach 
office.  We are grateful for anything you can do to help make this a day of “Giving 
Thanks” for everyone in our community. 
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PARISH OUTREACH 

Dress a Girl Around the World 
 

Cut-Ups: (those who cut the material and assemble our dress kits)  

Our “Cut-Ups” will meet Thursday, October 27th, from 1PM-3PM in the atrium.  We 
will continue cutting out dresses for the little ones in need.  Please RSVP to Outreach 
at 631-265-2200 (limited space available).  No skill required.  All are welcome! 
 
We will be kicking off our new year of Dress a Girl on October 27th.  This past year, we 
completed 200 dresses and sent them on their way to Haiti.  We are looking forward to 
our new year together and creating more beautiful little girl dresses. 
   
We are, once again, looking for donations of larger pieces of cotton fabric (2-3 yards) for 
the body of the dress. Thank you in advance for your constant support and generosity of 
our Dress a Girl ministry.  
 

Stitch-Ups:  (those who sew the dresses found in our dress kits)  
Our “Stitch-Ups” are welcome to pick up completed dress kits by calling the Outreach 
Office at 631-265-2200.  Everything you need to complete a dress is included in a kit 
including instructions.  Any questions—we are just a phone call away!  Thank you! 

 

A Special Presentation for Women  
 
Please join us on November 3rd at 1PM in the Atrium as we welcome C.O.P.E. Officer 
Sue of the 4th Precinct.  Officer Sue will be hosting a presentation on women’s personal 
safety.  As a Suffolk County Police Officer, she will share her knowledge and expertise 
as she educates and enlightens us on positive, concrete ways to stay safe.  Please RSVP 
by November 2nd by calling Outreach at 631-265-2200.  
 

   Date & Time:  November 3rd at 1:00 PM     
Place:  Parish of the Holy Cross Atrium    

Attention Seniors  
 
Please join us on Thursday, November 10th, at 1:30 PM as we welcome Brian from the 
Suffolk County Office of the Aging.  Brian will be presenting a detailed overview of 
the services provided for Seniors by Suffolk County.  The services discussed are 
meant to enhance, enrich, and assist the life of Seniors.  Please join us for this 
informative afternoon.  Please RSVP by November 9th by calling Outreach at 631-265-
2200.  
          Date & Time:  November 10th at 1:30 PM     
         Place:  Parish of the Holy Cross Atrium 
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LITURGY BYTES 

Blessings 

 
As we walk around the stores these days, we are seeing decorations both for Halloween 
and Thanksgiving appearing.  I enjoy, as most people do, the beauty of autumn with the 
change in temperature and the fall panoramic of golden leaves before us.  Something else 
that stands out is truly realizing the blessings that appear before us and the meaning of the 
word “gratitude.”  Being grateful is not just reserved for this time of the year but should be a 
part of our lives on a daily basis.  
 
A foundation in our homes should be one of an attitude of gratitude to God for all He has 
given us.  Counting our blessings instills in us the recognition that God gives us everything 
we need.  Even in difficult times, we can be grateful that God will support us through the 
hard times we face.  Here are some gratitudes to instill in our lives: 
 
 Gratitude offsets stress – thanking God for everything that is going well in our lives helps 
calm anxious feelings. 
 
 Gratitude offsets worry – thanking God for problems solved lessens future fears. 
 
 Gratitude offsets self-doubts – thanking God for our talents and gifts, helps us see that 
there is meaning and purpose in our lives. 
 
 Gratitude offsets envy – thanking God for all the good things we have banishes jealousy. 
 
 Gratitude offsets sadness – thanking God for the things that make us happy helps our 
“down” times and negative thoughts. 
 
In conclusion, I believe an attitude of gratitude forms good habits for all of us! 
 

Have a blessed, safe, and grateful week ahead! ~~~~Michele Hall 
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FAMILY FALL FESTIVAL 
On Saturday, October 15th, Holy Cross hosted a Family Fall Festival.  There was face 
painting, sand art, 50/50 raffle, a children’s raffle, dinner with Father Michael raffle, 

fall plant sale, craft fair, concession stand, pumpkin picking, a taste 
testing contest, and fun with the Nesconset Fire Department.  
Everyone had a wonderful time.  On the next two pages you will find 
pictures, courtesy of Frank Mondo.  Thank you, Frank!  We are limited 
to how many pictures we can fit in our bulletin, but you can find more 
pictures to enjoy by going to our website, www.holycrossrc.org   

On Sunday, October 16th, at Our Lady of Mount Carmel in Patchogue, the Office of Faith Formation of 
the Diocese of Rockville Centre presented the Catechetical Service Awards for 2022.  Receiving the 
St. John  XXIII Award for 25 years of service to Pre-Cana are Patti and Frank Ferrandino, Beth and 
Ken Rivalsi.  Receiving the St. Pius X Award for 10 years of service to Pre-Cana are Donna and Joe 
Campanelli, Ceil and Tom Muscarello.  Receiving the St. Pius X Award for 10 years of service as 
Catechist in Religious Education is Jennifer Miller.  Congratulations to all and thank you for your 
service! 

Top left to right:  Ken Rivalsi, Beth Rivalsi, Most Rev. Robert Coyle, Tricia Clarke, Patti Ferrandino, Fr. Michael Holzmann 
Bottom:  Donna Campanelli, Ceil Muscarello, Tom Muscarello, Jennifer Miller, Frank Ferrandino  
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
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The Taste Testing Judges! 



13 



14 

RELIGIOUS FREEDOM 

www.cffor.org 

 
Prayer for Healing  
Victims of Abuse 

  
God of endless love, ever 
caring, ever strong, always 
present, always just:   
  
You gave your only Son to 
save us by the blood of his 
cross.  Gentle Jesus, 
shepherd of peace, join to 
your own suffering the pain 
of all who have been hurt in 
body, mind, and spirit by 
those who betrayed the trust 
placed in them. 
 
Hear our cries as we 
agonize over the harm done 
to our brothers and sisters.  
Breathe wisdom into our 
prayers, soothe restless 
hearts with hope, steady 
shaken spirits with faith.  
Show us the way to justice 
and wholeness, enlightened 
by truth and enfolded in 
your mercy.   
 
Holy Spirit, comforter of 
hearts, heal your people’s 
wounds and transform our 
brokenness.  Grant us 
courage and wisdom, 
humility, and grace, so that 
we may act with justice and 
find peace in you. 
  
We ask this through Christ, 
our Lord.   

Amen 

PRAYER FOR HEALING 

According to a 2022 Pew Research Center report, 
over 75% of the world's population live in countries 
with high or very high governmental and/or societal 
restrictions on religious freedom.  Throughout the 
Middle East, Church leaders - from Jerusalem to 
Iraq - are concerned that the Christian population is 
emigrating at alarming rates.  The very birthplace of 
Christianity now faces the serious threat of losing 
its heritage because Christians are fleeing 
systematic violence in their homeland. 

(1)
 

  
In Southeast Asia and Africa, the countries of 
Myanmar and Nigeria are now seeing the most 
brutal persecution.  "Myanmar authorities brutalized 
us," said a 30-year-old Muslim refugee. "They 
burned down our houses, raped our mothers and 
sisters, burned our children.  We took shelter in 
Bangladesh to escape that brutality." 

(2)
 These 

killings by the Myanmar military led over 700,000 
Rohingya Muslims into overcrowded, disease-
ridden camps. 
  
Christians are the particular target of persecution in 
Nigeria.  More Christians are killed for their faith in 
Nigeria than in the rest of the world combined. 
(3)

  "Nigeria is currently one of the scariest places to 
be a Christian," says an Open Door's analyst. "The 
country has witnessed an explosion of violence in 
recent months.  Attacks are happening almost on a 
daily basis.... (This) is what is happening across 
West Africa - the agenda, and the process and 
model of persecution are being implemented 
elsewhere with impunity."

(4)
 

 
 
"The United Nations estimates that over 82 million 
people are forcibly displaced worldwide, the highest 
number on record.  Many are displaced due to 
conflicts, real or manufactured, over religion..." 

(5) 

 
(usccb.org, 2022(1)(5); humanrightswatch.org, 8/24/22(2); 
opendoorsuk.org, 5/10/22(3)(4); bbc.com, 5/24/22; anglican.ink, 9/16/22) 

  

Globally,  

Religious Freedom 

is  

Under Siege 

http://usccb.org
http://humanrightswatch.org
http://opendoorsuk.org
http://bbc.com
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TAKE A CHANCE! 

Fall Cash Fling 
  
For many years the Cash Calendar was a part of the Holy Cross routine.  This fundraiser 
provided some additional financial support to the parish.  In addition, many parishioners 
enjoyed participating in it.  Unfortunately, it was one of the many parts of parish life that was 
lost to COVID.  At this time, it is unlikely that we have enough parishioners attending Mass 
on a weekly basis to support a monthly drawing, and so, we present the “Fall Cash Fling.”  
This is a similar idea, however it is offered on a quarterly basis. 
  

• $10 per ticket 
• Tickets are available for purchase through September, October and November.   
• Drawing will be held December 1. 

  
Because we anticipate smaller participation, there is a different pay scale: 
  

 1 Prize @ $250 

 2 Prizes @ $100 

 10 Prizes @ $50 

 15 Prizes @ $25 
  

• This formula was based upon selling 250 tickets @ $10 each.  If more than 250     
  tickets are sold, the number of prizes will be increased.  (In the event the response is 
  strong, we will resume a monthly drawing as soon as possible.) 
 

• Tickets will not be sold after Mass.  Please use the tear-off tickets below.  You may 
return your entries by placing them in an envelope and depositing it in the basket on 
weekends, or returning them to the Parish Office.   

  

Thank you for your support! 
  

Fall Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Fall Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Fall Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 

Fall Cash Fling 
Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

Town  _______________________________ 

Phone   ______________________________ 
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